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Mr Singleton

I would like register my objection to the proposals on many levels.

As a resident of Coven, | am very concerned about the effects to our village as well as the
environment.

I have researched and believe that we will suffer as a result of increased air pollution, noise
pollution, as well as increase in traffic to the area.

The road system including A449 in and out of Penkridge, the A5 at Gailey Island as well
as the M6 are pushed to the limit now. The area is gridlocked on a regular basis. Any
further vehicles on the road will only add to this huge problem.

I am deeply concerned about the impact to the wildlife in the area too.

We are very lucky to see birds such as lapwings and red kites. These species need all the
help they can get to thrive. A development of this size will reduce their chances of survival
in our area.

I sincerely hope that this development does not get approval.

Regards

Jan Timmes.





